
 

St Edmund Campion Parents’ Association 
http://stedmundcampion.com/parents-association/ 

 

Contact us: Email  edmundcampion@live.com 
  Facebook  St Edmund Campion Parents’ Association 
  PTA Social  https://app.ptasocial.com/register/Stedmundcampion 

AGM Thursday 27th September 2018, 7.30pm - at school 
We have vacancies on the committee – please look at the school website for details. 

As a parent or carer, you are automatically a member of the Parents’ Association … your voice counts. 
Here are six reasons why joining us and coming along  to the PA  meetings really matters… 
 

1. It gives you a voice.     4. It raises welcome funds. 
2. It makes connections beyond the school gate. 5. It’s for your children.  
3. It builds trust between parents and the school. 6. Volunteering is good for you! 

 

 


